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To: Ministry of Agriculture, Livestock, and Food Supply
Esplanada dos Ministérios Bloco D – Brasília, DF, 70632-100 
Federative Republic of Brazil

The LEPL–National Food Agency of the Ministry of Environmental Protection and 
Agriculture of Georgia avails itself of the opportunity to present to the Ministry of Agriculture, 
Livestock, and Food Supply of the Federative Republic of Brazil assurances of its highest 
consideration.

The Agency has been informed by Georgian importers, concerning the export of peanut 
consignments from Federative Republic of Brazil to Georgia, that there have been complications 
and possible misunderstandings with regards to the concrete documentation required to 
accompany said commodity in question. The LEPL–National Food Agency of the Ministry of 
Environmental Protection and Agriculture of Georgia would like to hereby state, that the 
requirements for the import of consignments, including provisions applying to the 
documentation, are stipulated by the Resolution № 567 of the Government of Georgia, of 
December 23rd, 2016, on the Approval of Border Control Rules for Safety of Food/Feed of Non-
Animal Origin, compliant with corresponding EU legislation. For the entry into Georgia, a 
health certificate issued by the competent authority of the exporting country is mandated. 
Please refer to a model certificate enclosed herewith.

The Agency expresses hope, that this issue has been clarified in full and any possible 
future misunderstandings shall be avoided. In case of any questions, comments or for the reasons 
of communication in general, please contact Mr.Zurab Zurashvili, Head of the International 
Relations Department of the LEPL–National Food Agency, at: zurab.zurashvili@nfa.gov.ge. 



The LEPL–National Food Agency of the Ministry of Environmental Protection and 
Agriculture of Georgia avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Agriculture, 
Livestock, and Food Supply of the Federative Republic of Brazil assurances of its highest 
consideration.

Annex: 2 (two) pages; 

Zurab Chekurashvili
Head of the National Food Agency 
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